
I got this email from one of our members who participated in the WWW class. He shared 
your impact on him and his local and gave you kudos for your great training! I know it's hard 
work, so it's good to know you're making a difference.  
 

Thanks, 
Milly 

 
 
Good afternoon, Everyone, 
 
I wanted to let you know that the 
Chemical Emergency Response class 
was absolutely amazing. My hat goes 
off to Justin Tristan and Joel Alvarez. 
They both were inspiring and did an 
awesome job providing information to 
bring back and share with our 
Local. Hopefully, there will be 
more training opportunities for 
our health and safety 
committee team members to 
take advantage.  
  
After returning to work this week, I was asked to go into our Suitland HQ location. On 
9/27, I walked into an ongoing construction project on the campus. To make a long story 
short, I discovered a major fuel leak on the property. One 
of the pictures shows two diesel tanks and a trench just 
below the tanks where a contractor works. I also 
discovered other minor issues around the work area.  
 
Honestly, I would have overlooked all these issues had I 
not taken the class. I've included two additional pictures 
that demonstrate the need for more classroom training to 
help make us aware of the hidden dangers within and 
around our office space.  
 
Let Justin and Joel know that their hard work 
is not in vain! 
         
Thank you all for the opportunity!  
 
Andre Richardson 
Shipping and Receiving Section 
Administrative and Customer Services 
Division  
U. S. Census Bureau  


